
January 14, 2016

Kenai River state park advisory board recruiting
members

 

(Soldotna, AK) – Applications are currently being accepted for three upcoming vacancies on the Kenai River Special Management
Area Citizens Advisory Board.

This state park advisory board provides state park managers with recommendations on the management of the Kenai River SMA.  The
people selected will serve from July 2016 through June 2019 and the board typically meets once a month between September and
May.

To apply for a position on this advisory board, go to www.alaskastateparks.org.   Applications are being accepted through March 31.

For more information, please contact the Kenai/Prince William Sound Area state park office at 907-262-5581.

CONTACT: 
Jack Blackwell, Park Superintendent, 907- 262-5581, ext 21, Jack.Blackwell@alaska.gov

###

STAY CONNECTED:
DNR Newsroom: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
DNR on Social Media: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
DNR Public Information Center: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
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